
Getting things done – Pleasance Court
#dundeewestend

I have been in correspondence with Home Scotland about getting the graffiti
painted on some ground floor windows in Pleasance Court removed.

I have received assurances from Home Scotland about this, which is reassuring
as the most recent graffiti appeared before the festive season.
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